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Sent: 17 April 2023 08:28

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2023/0291/ESM

WARNING: This email came from outside of the organisation. Do not provide login or password details.
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New comments have been received for application R/2023/0291/ESM at site address: LAND OFF
KINKERDALE ROAD TEESPORT GRANGETOWN
TS6 6UE

from Natural Heritage Manager kevin.wilson@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Address:

Comment type:
Comment

Comments:

| would suggest that if there is any opportunity for tree and/or any other vegetation planting opportunity
within the proposed development, then this opportunity should be included, with a view to enhancing the
potential for a net gain in biodiversity
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Mr A Miller



